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SPEED LIMITS ON AIRPORT ROADS 

 

IN REF - IN 20/19 DATE OF ISSUE -    03rd April 2019 

 
  
 
 
 

 

There have been increased reports of vehicles speeding on Airport roads, in particular, vehicles driven 
by staff. 

We would remind everyone that the speed limit on the Landside Airport roads is restricted to a maximum 
of 30mph, this limit MUST be adhered to.  

We would also like to remind everyone that the official drop off areas must be used, this to for the safety 
of all staff and guests. The roundabout at the main entrance MUST NOT be used as a drop off area due 
to the increased risk of accidents.  

The police are monitoring the airport roads and necessary action will be taken when and where necessary. 

Originator -   
(Role) 

Health, Safety & 
Environment Business 
Partner 

Issued By - 
(Role) 

Operations, Developments & 
Safety Assistant 


